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National Assembly
Question Number: 1498
Mr C H H Hunsinger (DA) to ask the Minister of Transport
What amount did (a) her department and/or (b) any relevant entity reporting to her spend on releasing the tolling newsletter in the (i) 2013-14, (ii) 2014-15 and (iii) 2015-16 financial years?													NW1669E

Reply
Department 
(a) The Department itself did not directly spend any amount on releasing the tolling newsletter in any of the three financial years indicated as (i), (ii) and (iii).
Civil Aviation Entities
The Civil aviation entities were not involved with the tolling newsletter. This Parliamentary Question is therefore not applicable to them.
South African Maritime Safety Authority (SAMSA)
SAMSA did not spend any amounts towards the tolling newsletter.
Ports Regulator of South Africa (PRSA)
(b) The Ports Regulator did not spend any funds on releasing the tolling newsletter in the (i) 2013-14, (ii) 2014-15 and (iii) 2015-16 financial years.
Railway Safety Regulator (RSR)
RSR did not spend/ report on releasing the tolling newsletter in the financial years: 2013-14, 2014-15 and 2015-16. 
South African National Roads Agency Limited (SANRAL)
(b) SANRAL has not published the Tolling Newsletter in the years referred to by the Honourable Member, that is (i) 2013-14, (ii) 2014-15, and (iii) 2015-16 and therefore no money was spent on it. 
Passenger Rail Agency of South Africa (PRASA)
PRASA has not spent any amount on releasing the tolling newsletters.



